
Project Update
Tuesday, April 6, 2021

Over the next two weeks, the contractor will be installing the water main system along the north side of 44th 

Avenue East between 62nd Street East and 65th Street East. Once completed, the contractor will continue 
installing the storm sewer system from 65th Street East to 44th Avenue Plaza East.

Also, once the water main installation is completed between 62nd Street East and 65th Street East, the foundation 
for that segment of roadway will be prepared for pouring the curb in the coming weeks.

Bridge progress continues to advance westward as the bridge contractor is currently driving the next set of 
concrete piles into the main channel of the Braden River.
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Please visit the project website at www.44thaveeast.com for additional information
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